
SHREDDING OF BRANCHES

Association communautaire du lac Malaga
Ven 2023-04-28 19:44

À :Association communautaire du lac Malaga <lac-malaga@outlook.com>
Dear member, 

This year, as usual, your Association will clean up the sides of Lac-Malaga Road and branches will be shredded.
You can take the opportunity to have the branches that you picked up on your property shredded by our
contractor. 

To facilitate the work of the contractor, we kindly ask you to do the following: 

The branches (6 inches maximum in diameter) must be piled on the side of the road, all laying in
the same direction. 
The long branches must be cut into 8 feet maximum length with the bigger end placed toward the
road. 
To make shredding easier, please do not mix other waste (rotten wood, leaves, etc.) with the
branches. 
The wood chips will not be removed but left on your property. 

Shredding is scheduled to begin in mid-May, as soon as the weather permits. You can pile the branches on the
roadside from the beginning of May. 

Best regards,

Diane Séguin
Lac Malaga Community Association
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